
From: Nestler, Eric
To: Ward, Joan (NIH/OD) [E]
Cc: IACUC;  Gibbens, Robert - APHIS
Subject: Re: OLAW Case A3311-H
Date: Friday, May 3, 2019 2:12:37 PM

Thank you very much.
 
Best,
 
Eric Nestler
 
 

From: "Ward, Joan (NIH/OD) [E]" <wardjoa@od.nih.gov>
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 10:34 AM
To: "Nestler, Eric" <eric.nestler@mssm.edu>
Cc: IACUC <IACUC@mssm.edu>, "
"Gibbens, Robert - APHIS (Robert.M.Gibbens@aphis.usda.gov)"
<Robert.M.Gibbens@aphis.usda.gov>
Subject: OLAW Case A3311-H
 
Dear Dr. Nestler,
 
Attached please find Dr. Brent Morse’s final response to OLAW Case A3111-H.
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us by phone or by e-mail. 
 
Regards,
Joan
 
Joan Ward
Program Specialist
Office of Laboratory Animal Welfare
National Institutes of Health
6700B Rockledge Dr., Suite 2500
Bethesda, MD 20892
301-496-7163
wardjoa@od.nih.gov
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